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1st May 2020 
 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Last week we sent a text to all parents asking all our families if they had a need for help from Ledbury Food Bank 
during this crisis.  The food bank have now decided that anyone who needs help can receive help without a voucher 
from a distributor such as school.   
 
The food bank in Ledbury is open between 10am and 12 noon every Wednesday and Friday and located on the first 
floor of St Katherine’s Hall, (through the alleyway opposite Boots)  Ledbury HR8 1DZ.  They are also available to 
speak to during opening hours on 07581 283092.  There isn’t a home delivery service but if delivery is a problem 
they can ask the Ledbury Covid 19 group to deliver.   
 
Please please use this service if you need to.   
 
 
If you have any other problems and need support with your family situation please try 
www.wisherefordshire.org/children-and-families which is there for financial and mental health help though the 
lockdown. 
 
 
Best Wishes 
Laura Hankins and Sue Thornley 
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